STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

15 W Yakima Ave, Ste 200 » Yakima, WA 98902-3452 « (509) 575-2490

August 6, 2013

M. Ryan K. Matthews, CIFH, CHMM
Fulcrum Environmental Consulting
406 North 2" Street

Yakima, WA 98901

Re:  Yakima SC Associates Well Repair and Redevelopment Plan w/ attachments
Dear Mr. Matthews:

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the draft monitoring well repair and
redevelopment plan. The Fulcrum-Yakima SC Associates Well Repair and Redevetopment Plan
REVISED for Ecology Review with Attachments.pdf (4 MB) was attached to an email that
originated from your office on July 25, 2013 at 3:26 pm. Ecology finds this revised plan
responsive to Ecology comments. Ecology provided you with an email response on July 25,
2013 at 4:06 pm authorizing you to proceed with implementation of the plan. This letter
provides that authorization in a more formal form.

Please inform Ecology of the estimated timing of your report documenting the repairs and
redevelopment. That report should be submitted in the form of two written copies and one
electronic copy, for inclusion in site files and Ecology’s Site Document Storage and Retrieval
System (DSARS), where it will be available for general public review or downloading.

Your prompt attention to repairing the damaged wells is greatly appreciated. Ecology will
provide final written approval of the work performed following review of the final report
documenting the work performed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (509) 454-7837 or by email at
nope46l(@ecy. wa.gov .

i

orman D. (Norm) Peck
Project Coordinator, Mercy Development Consent Decree

Sincerely,

cc: Mark Fickes, Attorney, Velikanje Halvorson
John Level, AAG
Mark C. Wolf, Manager, Registered Agent, Yakima SC Associates, LLC
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